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The twentieth annual Fellowship conference was held at  
DeSoto State Park in Fort Payne Alabama on June 20-22, 
2007.  It began on Wednesday evening with a worship  
service held at a local building called Howard’s Chapel.  As 
you can see from the pictured, it is built around a large rock.  
The service was conducted by Mike Daniel who spoke on 
the subject of “From Everlasting to Everlasting.”  Following 
the service everyone gathered at one of the cabins for  
desserts.   
 
On Thursday morning, we had a brief welcome and overview by Mike Daniel and then we  
began our sessions.  The first topic was given by Ron Scott and was titled “Looking to the  
Future, Not Living in the Past.”  The second speaker of the morning was Allan Daniel who 
spoke on “Not Coming Across the Wrong Way (Arrogance/Ego).”  After Allan’s talk, Sam 
Dick spoke “Home Missions” based on work he has done in Cave City as well as work done 
while holding revivals.  We enjoyed a buffet lunch following Sam’s session.  The first speaker 
after lunch was Chad Prince filling in for his father.  He gave a talk which his dad had  
developed on “Personal Behavior” and its effects.  The last topic of the day was on the topic of 
“Creation” and was given by Dana Chandler.   

 
That evening everyone enjoyed a time of fellowship, food and fun.  
We all gathered at one of the cabins for a cookout.  Following the 
cookout there was a singing at the meeting room.  We had visitors 
from the lodge join us at the singing.  There were even staff  
members of the lodge enjoying the music and sharing it on their cell 
phones! 
 

Friday morning we concluded our meeting with three more sessions.  Danny Abercrombie 
started us off by talking on the subject of “Misusing the Tongue.”  Then Harry Cobb  
enlightened us by speaking on “Angels.”  The final talk was given by both Dana Chandler and 
Danny Abercrombie.  They gave us an update with videos and pictures of mission work abroad 
in Africa and Mexico.  For more information, look at the Harvest Fields section of our website.  
That concluded the conference.  Plans for next year will be coming out by the end of the year. 


